
  

 
 

 

 

    School Returns Term 4 – Monday 16th October 

DIARY DATES : TERM 3, 2023 
 MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

Week 1 24/7  

 

25/7 26/7 27/7 28/7 

Week 2 31/7 1/8 2/8 – Rm 7 Zoo 

Snooze 

3/8 –Room 8  

Zoo Snooze 

4/8 

Week 3 7/8 8/8 9/8 10/8 11/8 

Week 4 

 
14/8 15/8 16/8 

Class 4 camp – 

Douglas Scrub 

 

17/8 18/8 

Week 5 21/8 22/8 

Steiner Info night 

23/8 24/8 Book Week 

Parade 

 

25/8 

Week 6 28/8 29/8 – Assembly 

1.40pm – Rm 14 -   

All welcome 

Fathers 

Day 

Stall 

 

30/8 

SAPSASA Athletics 

 

31/8 1/9 

Week 7 4/9 5/9 6/9 7/9 

Moon Lantern Fest 

 

8/9 

 

 Week 8 11/9 12/9

 

13/9 14/9 15/9 

Week 9 18/9 19/9 

Assembly 1.40pm - 

All welcome & Room 8 

performing 

20/9 21/9 

Mud afternoon 

 

22/9 

Week 10 25/9 26/9 

Spring Festival 

 

27/9 

Room 5,9,10 

AFL Max camp 

 

28/9 29/9 

Last day of term 

Early dismissal 

2.10pm 

        NEWSLETTER  

PRINCIPAL:  Jo Miller 

21-43 Adams Road, SHEIDOW PARK   SA 5158  
PHONE:   8381 8911      
EMAIL: dl.1537.info@schools.sa.edu.au   
HOME PAGE: www.sheidowps.sa.edu.au 
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…a moment with Ms Miller! 
 

 

 

On Thursday we got to join in with the children 

and have a great deal of fun dressing up for  

BOOKWEEK! I danced through the aisles at  

our special assembly/parade, dressed as Elsa, 

which totally pushed me way out of my comfort 

zone (clearly Olaf – aka Mrs Wilson was well in  

her comfort zone!!) However, we do it for the  

kids and to see their beautiful faces light up with 

smiles and giggles, makes it all worthwhile! I’m 

blessed to work with such an amazing, supportive 

team that is more than happy to join in on all the 

shenanigans!! 

 

 

I also got a special cuddle and photo with a gorgeous little 

girl who was star-struck by Elsa and said: 

 

 

"That was so special, I want to grow up just like Elsa.     

      She was so sparkley and soooo nice"   

       

 

 

 

This week, I also want to thank and acknowledge the Steiner faculty for 

the amazing work, time and effort they put into our Steiner Information 

session on Tuesday night. We had a great turn out of interested families 

and were able to give them a very detailed picture of Steiner Educaiton 

at Sheidow Park school. We have already received lots of positive 

feedback from the people attending and look forward to more families 

joining our community.  



 



Classroom News – Room 9 – Mrs Prowse’s class 

We have been working on collage as our Art and Design and Technology focus this term. Inspired by the 

work of Eric Carle, we used a guided collage technique where we created our own painted papers and 

templates to produce a scene from our class novel, “The Wild Robot”. Then we used a more ‘free form’ 

technique with torn and cut coloured paper to create landscapes, thinking about background and 

foreground. We are currently using our developing skills in collage to apply patterns to our lanterns for the 

upcoming Moon Lantern Festival, and have to carefully consider the end use of the lantern in our design as 

well as it's 3D shape. We need to pay careful attention to how it will look both as a decorative piece, and 

when it has light shining through it. We hope you come along and see our finished lanterns at the Moon 

Lantern Festival in week 7! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Book Week Parade 

Everyone did a fabulous job 
dressing up for the costume parade 
today. It was great to see so many 
interesting and colourful 
characters. Thank you to the staff, 
students and parents for your 
costume efforts. Thank you to all 
of the parents who were able to 
watch the parade today.  
Karen Dwyer - Librarian 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Parent Survey 

 

 

  
  

 

You’re invited to complete the 2023 annual parent survey, which is now open. 

In the week beginning Monday 31 July you would have received an email or SMS from the Parent 

Survey Team with a unique link to participate in the survey. 

If you didn’t receive an email or SMS with your unique survey link, our school’s unique link to the 

survey is  

https://survey.education.sa.gov.au/sc/17NlWMzcA8yqs7f5lmagQA2 

Or QR code 

 
The survey takes less than 10 minutes and will help us understand: 

 what we’re doing well 

 where we can improve 

 what’s important to you. 

It has been coordinated centrally so that added administration workload isn't placed on the school. 

 

Your answers won't identify you or your child. Only collated feedback will be provided to our school. 

 

Information collected will inform school improvement planning and activities at the school. 

The survey closes midnight Sunday 27 August. 

Parents can find more information about the parent engagement survey on the Department’s website.  

  

If you have any questions or feedback, email the Parent Survey team 

at  education.parentsurvey@sa.gov.au  
 

Kind regards  

Parent Survey team| System Performance  

Department for Education | 31 Flinders Street, Adelaide SA 5000  

e education.ParentSurvey@sa.gov.au | w www.education.sa.gov.au 

I acknowledge the Kaurna people as the traditional custodians of the Adelaide Plains area where I live 

and work, and I respect their spiritual relationship with country. 

https://survey.education.sa.gov.au/sc/17NlWMzcA8yqs7f5lmagQA2
https://www.education.sa.gov.au/parents-and-families/parent-engagement/survey-parent-engagement-schools
mailto:education.parentsurvey@sa.gov.au
mailto:education.ParentSurvey@sa.gov.au
https://www.education.sa.gov.au/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Fundraising News 

 

_______________________________________________      

  

     Student absences/sick 

  If your child/ren are absent  

         please email   

dl.1537.info@schools.sa.edu.au 

     Or call 8381 8911 
 

If you notice that your child(ren) are unwell in the morning,  

it is important that you keep them home to prevent the spread of illness.  

Our policy is to send any child home if they are sick. 

Many thanks for your co-operation. 
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      OSHC News     

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Moon Lantern Festival 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Forest Installation 
 

IT’S NEVER TOO LATE!!  

to get your leaf or picket on our beautiful 

 Forest Art Installation  
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Order forms are available from the 

 front office 

or can be found under ‘Documents’  

in the Team App 

Orders will go in at the end of Term 3 

Orders close for Term 3 

10th September 2023 
 



Community News 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


